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Honor Bank Employee Karen Bailey To Retire After 42 Years of Service 

 

Honor, February 8, 2021 – Honor Bank announced today that after 42 years of service at the 

Honor branch, Karen Bailey has decided to retire effective Friday, February 12. She has served 

as a teller in the Honor branch drive-up for most of her career, bringing a regular warm smile 

and excellent service to thousands of northern Michigan customers over her tenure.  

In celebration of this bittersweet occasion, Honor Bank is encouraging customers to come to a 

“drive-up party” to honk horns and share well wishes February 9-12 in the Honor branch drive-

up. 

Honor Bank President Norm Plumstead shares, “Karen’s service to the Bank and our customers 

over the last 42 years has been nothing short of extraordinary. She will be missed by customers 

and teammates alike.“ 

About Honor Bank 

Honor Bank has been serving businesses and people in northwest Michigan since 1917, with 
offices in Bear Lake, Benzonia, Buckley, Copemish, Honor, Lake Ann, and two in Traverse City. 

For more information, visit myhonorbank.com, or follow Honor Bank on Facebook, LinkedIn, 
and Twitter. Member FDIC. 
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